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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2012 12:05 PM
To: 'Ben Halsted'
Subject: RE: RO#0107 Report Uploads

Ben, 
I did want to followup on my email from yesterday relaying your message to the RWQCB.  The unfortunate thing is that 
while I could comment and request information or actions, because it came from the former oversight agency, it would not 
carry any weight and would not be sufficient to be accepted by the USTCF.  Hopefully you‘ll be able to get a response 
from the RWQCB. 
Good luck, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Ben Halsted [mailto:envirest@aol.com]  
Sent: Sunday, April 22, 2012 11:24 AM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: dehloptoxic, Env. Health 
Subject: RO#0107 Report Uploads 
 
Dear Mark, 
  
Environmental Restoration Services has uploaded two workplans to the County database (and Geotracker) for remedial 
action and investigative work that we would like to perform this year at the subject site (4919 Tidewater Ave.) on behalf of 
RWL Investments Inc.(DiSalvo Trucking). I am aware that the oversight for this case is in the process of being transferred 
to SF-Bay RWQCB. However, we would like UST Cleanup Fund allocate funds for this next fiscal year and would 
appreciate any comments the County may have regarding the proposed work. 
  
I know that your workload is strenuous. Bob Lawlor of RWL is now aware of the need to investigate/correct any fugitive 
contaminate migration toward the Bay, but lacks the financial resources at this time to further investigate and take the 
necessary corrective action, and therefore is seeking these funds from the State.  
  
Thank you very much for your time Mark, 
  
Ben Halsted 
ERS 


